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REMINDER TO PARENTS 
 Children finish school on Wednesday 16th October and return after half term on 

Monday 28th October 
 

 Meetings between parents and teachers are taking place on Thursday 17th October 
 

SCHOOL DINNER MONEY  
 

Please can all parents make sure that any owed dinner money is all paid and up to 
date before we finish for the half term holiday.  Many Thanks. 

SCHOOL GATEWAY - THE APP THAT DOES EVERYTHING IS COMING.......... 
Watch this space and for a flyer coming your way soon introducing you to School Gateway. This is the school-
related app that you (and we) have been waiting for! Available from your usual App Store, once the 'one 
minute' registration process is complete everything will be at your fingertips - letters, newsletters, even 
payments for dinners, trips, uniform etc.! 
 

We'll be launching very soon - if you want to get ahead download the app now!  You'll be among the first 
names into our prize draw that we'll be running! 
 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE - THANKS! 
With 85 responses to our parent questionnaire shared with you in the Summer we are grateful for the time that 
you give this each term. Your responses, thoughts and comments are so valuable to us, and we look forward 
to getting the Autumn Questionnaire out to you after half term. If you are keen to find out more about the 
questionnaire responses there's a full summary on www.haytorview.devon.sch.uk 
 

Look under 'Our School’ and the take ‘About Our School’ from the drop down menu. You’ll find 'Parent Survey', 
and the latest summary from Summer 2019 waiting for you.  
 

PLAYLEADER BOOK SALE 
As part of our playleader project this year the team are keen to raise some funds to enable them to buy some 
indoor games for them to use with children during lunchtimes. With this in mind they have hatched a plan to  
hold a book sale which will be taking place at 3.15pm on Tuesday 5th November. They would welcome 
donations of books in good condition to support the sale. These could be children's books, adult books, fiction 
or non-fiction and should be given to learning leaders or Mrs Louise. The team would also love to see you on 
the afternoon of their sale - make a note in your diary! 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS  
 

There will be no assembly this coming Friday due to our Non-Pupil Day. 
 

Our assembly timetable will continue after half-term. Thank you. 

ATTENDANCE – WELL DONE TO YEAR 1 AND MISS HALL! 
 

OVERALL Found B1 
SB 

Found B2 
SJP 

Year 1 
RH 

Year 2 
IF 

Year 3/4 
B1 JW 

Year 3/4 
B2 MC 

Year 5 
AS 

Year 6 
GH 

96.4% 90.4% 93.9% 100% 95.6% 96.7% 97.1% 95.4% 98.6% 


